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New bus services for Northshore

New and changed Monday to Friday bus services for Northshore are starting as of 8th November 2021. These service 
improvements are part of the progressive public transport improvements for Northshore as the development continues and 
demand increases. 

The number of bus routes servicing Northshore will increase from one to five through the re-routing or extending existing 
Monday to Friday services into Northshore. The bus services will be relevant to different parts of the Northshore community; 
including residents who commute into the city, workers who commute to Northshore, and undertaking local Northshore and 
Racecourse Road trips during the day.

Linking Portside and the rail station

The 303 morning peak service will link Doomben 
Station and Pinkenba via Portside and the reverse 
in the afternoon peak.

Note that services operate only in peak periods 
however operate in both directions morning and 
afternoon.
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To view the Northshore 303 
bus service scan the QR code. 


